
ARTEE’s Concern on Fund Shortage for Arrears, 
Allowances etc. 

 

We have been working regularly on the issue of fund shortage for payment 

of arrears for EA (5K)/ Now EA(6.5K) and for other allowances like children 

education allowance etc. 

In Contempt CP 227/2015 in OA 4012/2014 also, the Hon’ble CAT Delhi 

asked the department to submit compliance report. 

On our vigorous persuasion, DG DD has sent a format and a 

communication to Stations to send the fund requirement for all types of 

allowances. All concerned stations of DD, where balance of payment is 

pending are advised to send the requisite information to DG DD at the 

earliest with a scanned copy to ARTEE Central Office on the mail id 

artee.president@gmail.com. 

We shall try our best to get the fund released as quickly as possible. 

Click here for letter from DG DD 

Click here for Format from DG DD to Send the Information. 

Central Office 

 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2016/Letter_from_DG_DD_040816.pdf
http://arteeindia.org/central/2016/Format_for_sending_information_040816.pdf

